
Nimbus Technologies Announces New
Manufacturing and Engineering Manager

High Point, NC (March 17, 2003) – Nimbus Technologies Inc announced today the addition of

Brian Tanguay to the staff as Manager of Manufacturing and Engineering.

“After a nationwide search, I am very pleased to have Brian Tanguay join us.  I set out to

significantly raise the level of experience and capabilities brought to this position and Brian

clearly fills that vision.  He has worldwide knowledge of both electronics original equipment

manufacturer (OEM) companies and electronic manufacturing services (EMS) companies. 

Brian will be a valuable addition to our management team with a great mix of a sophisticated

engineering background and a hands-on approach to operations, “ said John Weir, President

and founder of Nimbus Technologies.

Brian brings more than ten years of manufacturing and engineering experience from some of

the finest technology companies in the United States.  Brian has experience from Digital

Equipment Corporation, Polaroid Corporation and most recently GN Netcom.

About Nimbus Technologies
Nimbus Technologies (www.nimbusinc.com) primary focus is providing high quality and low
cost electronic and electromechanical engineering, design, manufacturing and test services.
The company specializes in printed circuit boards, wire and cable harnesses, chassis
assemblies and is fully equipped to handle any type of surface mount project including ultra
fine pitch.

“Your Outsourcing Partner for Electronics Manufacturing”

Nimbus Technologies, Inc.
615 Alton Place

High Point, NC 27263
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